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TO: Industry Clients

EFFECTIVE DATE: October 3, 2011 

Submission Changes for Facility and Gas Plant Applications 

BACKGROUND: 

The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) no longer requires the submission of production accounting 
models with facility or gas plant applications. Facility or gas plant application approvals are no longer 
conditioned upon an approved production accounting model. This change in submission requirement does 
not reduce or eliminate industry’s responsibility to develop and incorporate a sound production accounting 
and allocation model that meets all of the requirements of the current regulations, acts and directives.

The Commission will continue to ensure that the measurement requirements for the Upstream Oil & Gas 
Operations Manual is adhered to and will continue to verify meter design, suitability, placement and accuracy 
in all facility and gas plant applications.
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Should you have any questions regarding this Information Bulletin, please contact: 

David Biagi 
Manager, Facilities 
Engineering Division 
David.Biagi@bcogc.ca
250-980-6071
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